
From:   Robert Paxman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 02, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 1138-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

I have uploaded the request for confidentiality letter to file number 1138-EX-ST-2015.

Thank you,

Robert Paxman


